
Membership Committee 
Minutes from the November 9th, 2023 Meeting 

 
In attendance: Arte Mays (Committee Chairperson) and Sandra Farina 
Meeting started at 4pm 
Minutes from the October meeting were reviewed and approved.  
Discussion: 
• A member of the Council has been absent from active engagement in full SILC meetings 
and participation in Committee meetings since March. After contacting the Governor’s office 
and not having an answer from the official letter sent to this member, her resignation will be 
notified to the Governor’s office. 
• We discussed ways to get more people on our Council, members are needed. 
• We need to update the membership flyer. Sandra will work on it during December 
• Next Meeting Date: January 11th @ 1:00pm 


